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Stallings Elementary School Site Base Team Agenda
Date: January 26, 2021
Present: Bonnie Mulkeen (1), Sarah Wilson (2), Liz Strauch (3), Lisa Rushing (4), Greg Williams (5),  Keith Koteles (Special Area), Laura Gaddy (Admin.), Harvey Bagshaw (Admin.), Jessica Henning (Parent), Natalie Marinelli (Support Staff), Kim Varieur (K), Janet Kamenick (Parent)

Absent:  Angela Stephens (TA), Eric Grieser(Parent) 

	TOPIC
	PRESENTER
	NOTES

	Welcome
	Mulkeen/Varieur
	

	Principal’s Updates
	Gaddy
	Mrs. Gaddy shared the following school updates:

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have implemented the new tardy policy. There are also some traffic issues that our administrators have addressed with the Stallings Police Department. The school is still working with parents to arrive early enough for students to present in classrooms by 7:30 am. 

There have been no issues with the new afternoon check-out policy.  All early checkouts and transportation changes need to be made by 1:30 pm. 

Boosterthon is coming soon! It is kicking off on March 3. We will be using provided videos each day instead of the Boosterthon staff doing the huddles. The Fun Run will be held outside on March 11. As we get closer to the event, we will know if visitors will be allowed at the Fun Run. The PTO has chosen to go down a “tier” with Boosterthon. Boosterthon staff will not provide as many services, so the school will have an opportunity to make more money. 

Books and Brackets is back this year. This is a district-wide reading competition that goes along with the NCAA basketball tournament. The official date has not been announced at this time. 

We are doing the Souperbowl of Caring to raise money for the Union County Homeless Shelter. 
The school is waiting on details from the district about this event as well. 
AG day will be held on March 31, 2022 (tentative) for third graders to participate in agricultural and science activities at the Union County Agricultural center in Monroe. Details are TBD.

The calendar for next school year should be approved at the school board’s February meeting. 

	Staff Concerns
	Mulkeen/Varieur
	Third grade asked about putting student desks in groups. We are not doing that at this time but we may look into this once the current COVID surge starts to decline.

	Parent Concerns
	Mulkeen/Varieur
	None at this time. 

	Next Meeting
	
	February 23, 2022 at 2:30 pm
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